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To Live, To Love, To Learn  

Heatree 2019 

We left school on Monday and travelled by bus to Heatree. When we 
arrived, we  had lunch and then got straight on with orienteering. We 

had to find shapes and record the colour and name of each shape. The 
team who found the most, won. After that, we had dinner and then had 
some free time outdoors. Later, we all did a quiz - the Year 5 Blue team 
were the winners. On the first night, we all slept soundly and woke up 

very early! On Tuesday, we had a delicious breakfast before getting into 
our kayaking gear  -  kayaking was one of the best bits of the trip! Lots 

of us fell or jumped into the small lake several times, it was freezing 
cold but loads of fun.  We got changed and then after lunch we got 

ready for the high ropes, there were lots of different heights of ropes 
and levels to climb to. Everybody ate loads that night, but left room for 
marshmallows at the campfire in the Roundhouse. On Wednesday, we 
did a wilderness adventure  before jumping on to the bus to head back 

home. All the children who went on the trip would like to say a huge 
thank-you to Mrs Halliday, Miss Johnston, Mrs Styles and Mrs Van- 

Meurs for looking after us and making it an awesome trip.  

By Harry & Tallulah 



Attendance 
 
 

 27-05-19 to 31-05-19 Half Term 
03-06-19 Back to school 
04-06-19 Pensilva v Fourlanesend football 
match 
07-06-19 INSET day. School closed.  
10-06-19 INSET Day. School closed 
11th to 14th June Year 6 Residential trip to  
London 

23-07-19 Last day of school 
24-07-19 INSET day. School closed.  
25-07-19 INSET day. School closed.  
 

Whole school Attendance 
94.9% 
 
Authorised Absences        
4.6% 
 
Unauthorised Absences     
0.6% 
 
Lates                                
0.28%               

We hope you have a lovely May 
half term break.  
 
We will be returning to school on  
Monday 3rd June.  
 
Remember, we have an inset day 
on Friday 7th June and Monday 
10th June. 

Puppet Workshop 
On Monday 20th May, Year 6 had a puppet workshop and made puppets with cardboard boxes and lots of 
other recycled materials. We split into small groups and the puppeteers showed us how to make a puppet 
come to life. Then we had to put together a small production with our puppets. BBC Radio Cornwall came to 
the school especially to interview us for this project. Radio presenter, Claire Rowley interviewed us asking  
questions about our inspiration for the puppets and what we had used to make them. To listen to the          
interview, tune in to BBC Radio Cornwall on Monday (27th May) between 13.00 - 16.00.  

 

P.S.A News 
Thank you so much for supporting the non school uniform day you have raised £ 76.00 for the P.S.A this 
money will go towards all the exciting extras for your children.  
 
Friday 14th June @ 3pm under the pergola, we will be having a second-hand sale. If you have any items 
you wish to donate, please bring to school during that week (Tuesday 11th - Friday 14th).  Thank-you and 
we look forward to seeing you at the sale. 

By William  


